Montreal April 14,2015

Raymond Chabot Grant Thornton

Att: Louis Berardi, Associé

Tour de 1a Banque Nationale

600 De La Gauchetiere West, Suite 2000
‘Montréal (QC) H3B 4L8

Mr. Berardi,

The present letter is to inform you that we have decided to change our auditors firm. We are in the
selection process and the new firm will contact you to proceed with the change and make it effective
no later than April 30, 2015. We would have preferred to maintain the relationship but under the
circumstances we feel it is the best decision for the company.

Tn that process, we will follow instructions and guidelines from our new auditors and legal advisors, in
respect with the rules for this transition.

We appreciated your services and we trust your collaboration in this transition process.

Best reg
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Affinor Growers Inc.




